
  

  

5 BOGGS COTTAGE, KEELE, reference 14/00036/207C3 
 

 
The purpose of this report is to provide Members with an update, in accordance with the resolution 
of Planning Committee at its meeting of 3rd January 2019 (since repeated), of the progress in relation 
to the taking of enforcement action against a breach of planning control at this location.  
 

 

RECOMMENDATION 
 
That the information be received. 
 

 
 
As previously reported, the Planning Inspectorate has allowed the appeal and the enforcement notice 
has been quashed. Therefore, planning permission has been granted for the use of a mobile home on 
the land as a dwelling, subject to a number of conditions that now need to be complied with.  
 
Conditions 3 & 4 of the appeal decision required information to be submitted to the Local Planning 
Authority for approval within three months of the date of the decision i.e. by the 20th March 2023. This 
information relates to drainage details, provisions for facilities for water and sewerage, provision of 
parking spaces (Condition 3) and details of a scheme to restore the land to its condition before the 
development took place (Condition 4). 
 
Details to discharge conditions 3 and 4 were subsequently submitted in accordance with the agreed 
timeline.  Whilst approval was given to Condition 4 site restoration, the drainage details were refused 
following consultation advice received from Severn Trent Water. Your officers are considering 
appropriate enforcement action in respect of the breach of that condition.   
 
A copy of the appeal decision can be viewed via the following link; https://www.newcastle-
staffs.gov.uk/BoggsCottage 
 
Recently, the existing mobile home on the site has been demolished and the site cleared. Dialogue 
continues with the owner of 5 Boggs Cottages regarding occupation of the site and other potential 
works/development. Officers have met with the owner and emphasised that the occupation of a new 
mobile home would require full compliance with the conditions attached to the appeal decision i.e. 
drainage matters to be addressed to the satisfaction of the Council.  
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